
Dates for the diary 

Committee Meeting—Monday 25th September 7:00pm, The Playstation 

As you may know we are a committee run pre-school and it is very important we have 

new members on the committee to continue to run.  

 If you would like to have your say in the care and education your child receives here at 

Playstation we would love for you to join.  

The committee meet once a half term for an hour and you can be as involved as little 

or as much as you like.  

Please feel free to speak to a member of staff or the committee for more information. 

 

Half term holiday 23rd—27th October.  The setting will be closed. 
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This terms themes 

6th– 8th September - Getting to Know you 

As we welcome the children into Playstation over the next few weeks we shall be      

getting to know them and discussing their favourite things. 

11th—15th September—Favourite stories 

18th—22nd September—Transport 

Over the remaining weeks we will be thinking about what our favourite modes of 

transport.  This week we will be looking at boats and planes 

25th—29th September—Tractors and combines  

2nd—6th October—Trains 

9th –13th October—Buses 

16th—20th October—Space 

 

We are preparing to use on on-line journal called Tapestry to record all your child's     

details whilst they are with us.  Please see attached information. 

In order for us to set up an accounts for you please ensure we have an UpToDate email 

address for you, thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Playstation Hadleigh, is registered with easyfundraising.  If you shop on line you can 

raise extra funds for us with NO EXTRA COST  to you!!  Just register with easyfundraising 

and nominate us as your chosen charity, they will then automatically add a donation 

on your shop.  Over 7,000 companies have signed up, so you could raise funds for us 

on anything from your weekly shop, to your holiday, or even just a single gift. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ 

 

 

What’s app Parents group 

If you would like to be part of our parents What’s app Group please speak 

with a member of staff.    

Face book page 

Also,  check out our Face book page, for weekly updates, links to other 

parent pages and more! 

• Reminders 

• We are a nut free setting.  Please can you ensure if your child has chocolate 

spread in their lunch box it is a nut free variety.   

• Whilst it is warm please can you send your child in with a sunhat, water bottle and 

sun cream 

• Please name all clothing and belongings. 

Policies and fees   

At our A.G.M. at the end of last term the committee decided not to raise 

the fees for this term.  However we shall be introducing a late collection 

fee.  We do appreciate that emergencies happen, however in all but ex-

treme circumstances a late charge will still apply as we still need to pay 

staff to stay and care for the child. 


